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We meet at the Mechanics Facility, 8 School Street, California Gully for a dinner meeting.  

However, as this sometimes changes, please see below for details on the program for coming 

Club meetings and activities. 

 

Dates and duty to Remember 

29th April Bookshop Geoff Gallagher & Charlie Cunneen 

3rd May Club dinner meeting 
See article - Geoff Hocking 

Bar – Geoff Adcock 

Clean – John Jones &  John Pearce 

6th May Bookshop Alison Bacon & Mary Preston 

10th May Club dinner meeting 
 

Bar- Trevor Lock 

Clean – John Gurr & Mick Costello 

  

   Happy Birthday 

April 30th   Charlie Cunneen 
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President Geoff’s report   

  

 

 

Due to the two major events happening within the week it was decided there would be no 

meeting held on Wednesday evening. 

We look forward to seeing everyone at our Trivia Night tonight !! 

 

CLUB HAPPENINGS 

 

Our guest speaker next week is Geoff Hocking.  

Geoff grew up in our local area and is a renowned 

artist, sculptor, historian and story teller. He lectured 

in graphic design at LaTrobe Bendigo and has recently 

retired. He also has an association with our club as he 

was very close to his cousin, PP Howard Osborne. A 

wonderful speaker and a great opportunity to bring 

along partners and / or guests. 

 

 

        ANZAC DAY BBQ 

We served up a hearty breakfast for 

the many people who were at the 

Eaglehawk Dawn Remembrance 

Service.  

It is always an honour to remember 

all those who have served or are 

now in service for our country.  

  ‘LEST WE FORGET’ 

 

 



Youth Report from Lynne 

Hi Lynne, 

I hope you're doing well!  

I just found this page published which shows my work that I'll be doing with a rotary scholarship. It has 

some details on my NYSF journey. 

https://australianrotaryhealth.org.au/emily-major/ 

Kind regards 

Emily  

 

This is wonderful news from Emily Major who participated in NYSF some years ago. It’s great to keep in touch 

and to see that Emily has continued her connection with Rotary through the Research program. 

Members from all our clubs will be interested to read this especially as Emily is from Rochester ... which is very much 
in the news these past few months. 

NYSF applications will be open soon so please take it on yourselves to speak to any year 11 STEM students or classes 
at your local schools to encourage students to apply. 

I am happy to chat to anyone who needs more information. 

Go Rotary and NYSF - it makes a difference. 

 

 

The Science Santos experience 

The Science Experience is a fun 1, 3 or 4 days of science 
activities for Year 9 and 10 students in the 2023 program 
year. 
 

Each program is designed to provide students who have 
an interest in science with an opportunity to engage in a 
wide range of fascinating science activities under the guidance of scientists who love their 
work. 
 

Rotary clubs promote the program, contact schools, sponsor many students to attend, 
participate actively in organising programs and in providing social activities.  

 

Further information can be found at: 

https://www.scienceexperience.com.au/about-the-program 

 

https://australianrotaryhealth.org.au/emily-major/


Dates to Remember 

April  

28th TONIGHT  Trivia Night 

 
May 
7th District Assembly 
17th  Board Meeting 
21st Bunnings BBQ 
27th  International Convention 

 

 

 

Judy Miatke, RC Bendigo Sandhurst President advises that 

the details of their club's meetings be amended to now reflect their new 

arrangements.   

They are -  

 Wednesdays 7.30am  (breakfast meeting) 

 Pepper Green Farm 

 40-44 Thunder Street, 

 North Bendigo  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



PETS 

The final President-elect 
Training Session was 

held in Melbourne last 
weekend with our AG 
Alison and PE Eric in 
attendance. It was 
wonderful to see most 
clubs represented 
throughout the whole 
PETS program and to 
hear the positive 
feedback. It is clear that 
our new presidents are 
looking forward to their 
coming year of office.    

 

 

 

District Assembly 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The next training activity will be on Sunday 7 May when club officers across our 
District will again converge on the Jasper Hotel to gain insights into the various 
roles and responsibilities they will take on. Our planning, training and 
preparations are nicely on track for a 1 July start. 



 

The Melbourne Convention – May 2027 

It’s coming soon!! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Don’t forget to write this date in your diary 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We are going on a bus trip…….. 

Hopefully to have lots of fun!!! 

 


